From: 002Admin [mailto:002Admin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2018 1:03 PM
To: Lisa Eilers; Erin Keane; Richard Superfine
Cc: Dion Boyd
Subject: Roti Restaurant - Serving Community and 002nd District

Greetings: 

 

Please be advised that Restaurant Roti brought food to the 002nd District for the community and staff on Tuesday 03 July 2018. 

                                                 
002nd District Commander Office
Bureau of Patrol 

5101 S. Wentworth Ave

Chicago, IL  60609

